
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 10/19/2011 12:33:03 PM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: CPUC Press Releases Issued Today re: Passenger Carrier and Moving Company 

Enforcement Actions 

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) today issued the following press releases: 

1) CPUC Investigations Result in Enforcement Actions and Fines Imposed on Various Limousines, 
Shuttles, and Bus Companies: 
http://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/PUBLISHED/NEWS RELEASE/145713.htm 

2) CPUC Joins With Law Enforcement on Strike Team to Enforce Safety Compliance of Passenger 
Carriers at Major Airports and Other Ares of Interest: 
http://docs.cpuc.ca.QQv/PUBLISHED/NEWS RELEASE/! 45712.htm 

3) CPUC Investigations Result in Enforcement Actions and Fines Imposed in Various Moving 
Companies: 
http://docs.cpuc.ca.QQv/PUBLISHED/NEWS RELEASE/145711.htm 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Terrie 

Terrie Prosper 
Director, News & Public Information Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Press Line: (415) 703-1366 
tdp@cpuc. ca.gov 
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Facebook 

SB GT&S 0222629 

mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov

